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Edit the text below to include details of your Muddy Puddle plans, and then send to parents. 

Dear parent/guardian, 

[bookmark: _Hlk534721959]On [DATE] we’re all going on a Muddy Puddle Walk to raise money for Save the Children.

Peppa Pig’s Muddy Puddle Walk for Save the Children is a fundraising event created especially for nurseries and groups like ours – we’re all really looking forward to it! 

It’ll be a great way for your little one(s) to explore their world and we can’t wait to try out some fun Peppa-related creative activities with them! 

What we’re doing 

[INSERT SOME DETAILS ABOUT WHAT YOU ARE PLANNING: 

1. Where you’re going on your walk 
2. How you’re fundraising 
3. What children need to bring on the day 
4. Whether you’re looking for helpers] 

How we will help save children’s lives

Every child should get the chance to make their mark on the world – and help build a better future for us all. The money we raise on our Muddy Puddle Walk for Save the Children will help children in the world’s toughest places survive, be protected from danger and get the chance to learn.

You can find out more at MuddyPuddleWalk.org. Or, if you want to find out more about our plans for the day, just get in touch with [NAME]. 

Thank you for helping to make our Muddy Puddle Walk extra special,

[NAME] 

[bookmark: _Hlk534722205][bookmark: _GoBack]PS - If our Muddy Puddle Walkers raise £150 or more, we will receive Peppa Pig Prizes to say a big ‘Well done!’ from everyone at Save the Children as well as Peppa and her friends!
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